
24th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

CLASSES 5 & 6 VISIT TO HAYLE GIG ROWING CLUB - WEDNESDAY 2ND OCTOBER 

 

Next Wednesday the children in Classes 5 & 6 will be walking down to Hayle harbour to visit 

the Gig Rowing Club and watch a gig being launched.  This trip will be covered under our generic 

‘out and about’ letter, so we do not require a permission slip on this occasion.   

 

This outing will link in with our History topic this term as we have been studying Ann Glanville.  

Ann was born in Saltash and was the ‘Champion 

Rower of the World’. She raced pilot gigs with an 

all-woman crew and went on to enter gig races 

across the country, often beating teams of men.  She continued rowing past the age of 60 

and became a celebrity.   

 

As the children will be out of school over the lunchtime period, a packed lunch will be needed.  

If your child requires a packed lunch from our school canteen, please log on to Aspens and 

choose the ‘packed lunch’ option.  We know some of you have already ordered dinners in 

advance for this day, so please would you go back into your Aspens account and change this 

to a ‘school packed lunch’.  Thank you for your help with this.  IT IS VERY IMPORTANT THAT 

ALL PACKED LUNCHES ARE ORDERED BY THIS FRIDAY to give our kitchen time to order 

enough stock.  If your child would prefer, you are of course very welcome to provide a packed 

lunch from home. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs Daniel & Mrs Ruffell 

Class Teachers 

 

 

 


